
Greetings to the Community Planning Team, 
 
I am writing to provide feedback to the Draft PNP. I tried to send this feedback before 
your deadline but there was an error 503 on your server. 
 
 I want to register the strongest possible objection to the inclusion of Catmead land as 
LGS4 in the PNP. The area fronting numbers 1,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10 is private land owned by 
the residents of Catmead and managed for us by the Catmead Management Company. 
It is a private communal garden, and is maintained by the residents in superb condition. I 
strongly believe that the residents should have control over the management of their 
private land.  
 
Earlier this year the authors of the PNP invited feedback to the draft plan. I did provide 
feedback and in it I formally requested that this land be removed from any LGS4 
designation. I received no reply, leading me to believe that the request for feedback was 
merely a “box ticking” exercise and that the creators of the plan have their own agenda 
with no intention whatsoever of listening to feedback from residents. 
 
I am confident that this feedback will reach people who will listen and have a sense of 
responsibility. 
 
Again, I want to register the strongest possible objection to the proposal which would 
remove control from the residents of Catmead over their own private land. My advisers 
tell me that a legal response is available if that control is removed. 
 
I would be grateful if you would send a confirmation that you have received this email. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Michael George 

 
 

 
Sent from my iPad 
 




